
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware tomorrow is World Book Day and children will 
be taking part in book related activites throughout the day. It has 
been arranged for ITV Westcountry to join us for part of the day 
to film some of our activities. Only children who have photograph 
permission will be allowed to be filmed.  
 
If you would rather your child was not filmed please let the 

school office know first thing tomorrow morning.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mr Frame 
Executive Headteacher  
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